
 

 
 
 

  
 
 

Winvic Site Office 
Northampton Road 
Northampton 
NN7 2QA 
 

8th September 2023 

 

Dear Resident  

 

M1 J15a: A43 Off J15a Weekend Closure Fri 22nd to Mon 25th September   

 

I’m writing to you on behalf of Winvic Construction Ltd about the current programme of highway improvement 
work at SEGRO Logistics Park Northampton, the new high-quality employment park in Northampton. 
 
We want to notify you of the upcoming full weekend closure to reconstruct areas of A43 carriageway off J15A 
commencing 8pm Friday 22nd September running through to 6am on Monday 25th September. We are continuing 
to work with National Highways and West Northamptonshire Council to minimise the disruption whilst these works 
are completed, and the closure and diversion are shown on the attached map sent with this letter.      

We will keep you updated on the status of the works via regular newsletters which will include details of the Traffic 
Management and our progress throughout. These newsletters and the latest Traffic Management information will 
also be available on www.slp-northampton.com 

If you have any queries or concerns regarding the closure and diversion route or activity happening on and 
around the construction site, please do not hesitate to contact us:  

Construction Works & Onsite Activity 
E: ngw-enquiries@winvic.co.uk       

Yours sincerely 

S.Martin 
 

Scott Martin 

Project Director, Winvic Construction Ltd 
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